
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Call for Nominations: NACN-USA 2017-2019 
 
Take advantage of an excellent opportunity to serve in a significant way!  If not you, then 

perhaps you know someone who is qualified to take a leadership position as one of the 

Board of Directors representatives in any of the regions of the U.S.A.  We are growing 

and we’re looking for motivated, enthusiastic volunteers to continue the progress. 

 
Participating in a leadership role is a challenging, yet at the same time, very rewarding 

experience.  Take a few minutes to consider submitting your name or that of a colleague 

to the Membership/Elections/Nominating Committee for review.  Terms of office begin 

July 1
st 

2017 and terminate June 30
th 

2019.  Elections occur this Spring 2017. 

 
Interested candidates will need to submit their information to Membership Committee 

Chairperson Dahlia Rojas email: dzr2015@gmail.com by January 31, 2017 for 

consideration: 

 
--Recording Secretary 

 
--Treasurer 

 
--Mid-Atlantic Representative (MI, OH, IN, VA, WV, KY) 

 
--SouthEast Representative (NC, SC, TN, AL, GA, FL) 

 
--SouthWest Representative (CO, NM, AZ, UT, NV) 

 
--NorthCentral Representative (MN, IA, MO, IL, WI, NE, KS) 

 
--Mid-West Representative (ND, SD, MT, ID, WY) 

 
--Pacific Representative (WA, OR, CA, AK, HI) 

 
Board members are expected to attend the business meeting at the Biennial conference 

and to participate in board meetings.  Board members are expected to be an active 

participant in monthly board conference calls and to participate in various committees. 

Please see the Bylaws for the duties of each position. 

 
All nominees must be current, members of the National Association of Catholic Nurses- 

USA.  To join go to our website:  https://nacn-usa.org/membership/benefits 
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